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PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Dear Current Resident: 

 

The Irvine Unified School District (IUSD) is pleased to announce the Measure E Improvements for Northwood High School. IUSD will 

expand the gymnasium with construction anticipated to begin late 2025.  

 

In June 2016, Measure E was passed by the voters within IUSD to provide funding for improvements at several of our existing campuses. 

 

In compliance with IUSD Board of Education Policy and Administrative Regulation – 7110.1 on the placement of structures on existing 

school sites, we are notifying you of IUSD’s intent to expand the existing facility at Northwood High School. 

 

All interested persons are invited to participate in the Public Information Meeting, which will provide information on the proposed 

project. IUSD representatives will be available to answer questions. This meeting will begin promptly at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 

December 3, 2024.  If you are unable to attend but would like to submit comments, you may do so by sending them to: 

 

Adriana Olivas - Facilities Planning Technician 

Facilities Planning 

Irvine Unified School District 

2015 Roosevelt 

Irvine, CA 92620 

AdrianaOlivas@iusd.org 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

Tuesday, December 3, 2024 - 6:00 p.m. 

Northwood High School – Theater  

4515 Portola Parkway, Irvine, CA 92620  

 

IUSD BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING – BOARD REVIEW 

The IUSD Board of Education at their regularly scheduled Board meeting will review this proposed project. 

Tuesday, January 28, 2025 – 6:30 p.m.  

A live broadcast of the Board of Education Meeting can be viewed at: https://iusd.org/boardmeetings 

 

cc: John Fogarty, Assistant Superintendent, Business Services, IUSD 

 Kelvin Okino, Executive Director, Facilities Planning and Construction Services, IUSD 

 Joe Chapin, Director, Maintenance & Operations, IUSD 

 Jesse Barron, Coordinator, Facilities Planning, IUSD 

 Robert Ramirez, Supervisor, Facilities Planning, IUSD 

 Keith Tuominen, Executive Director, Secondary Education, IUSD 

 Leslie Roach, Principal, Northwood High School, IUSD 

 Annie Brown, Public Information Officer, Superintendent’s Office, IUSD 

 Stephanie Frady, Community Development, City of Irvine 

Vista Scena Neighborhood Association, Orchard Hills II Community 

Lanes End Homeowners Association, Northwood Pointe Maintenance Association 

College Maintenance Association, Northwood Pointe Maintenance Association 

Georgetown at Northwood Homeowners Association, Northwood Pointe Maintenance Association 

 

https://iusd.org/boardmeetings

